July 17, 2024

Dear Sir or Madam,

I have known Bill Parravano, founder of the nonprofit Comella
Foundation, since 2022. As an osteopathic physician, I appreciate his
dedication to this organization, and to his healing practice.

Bill has a strong background in osteopathic principles and
techniques, which he uses very effectively to help people regain their
health and to live pain free. I have personally experienced his
treatments and was impressed with his knowledge and skill.

I believe the success of Comella Foundation will enable expanded

access to care for those in need of Bill’s services in order to improve
the quality of their lives.

Sincerely,

Frank W. Savage, DO



